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Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
 
Q1. Are there any Specialist Palliative Care Units (SPCUs) within your Trust? If yes, please provide the name 
and address of these. 
  
We don’t have a SPCU in the Trust. 
 
We do have a SPC team  
 
 
Q2. Please provide information on the following within your Trust between January 2017 and December 
2022 (inclusive). Broken down by year if possible: 
                
i)                    The number of suicides in SPCUs (by adults 18+) 

ii)                   The number of attempted suicides in SPCUs (by adults 18+) 

  
Q3. Please provide information on the following within your Trust between January 2017 and December 
2022 (inclusive), excluding data provided in Q2. Broken down by year if possible: 
  
i)                    The number of suicides in any hospital ward by patients receiving specialist palliative care (by 

adults 18+) 

 
Suicide is not recorded as a cause of death so we will not have the data required to answer this question 
 
ii)                   The number of attempted suicides in any hospital ward by patients receiving specialist palliative 

care (by adults 18+) 

 
We do not record data in a way in which we can extract this information 
 


